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Chatham County Engineering to Hold Open House for Intersection Improvements  
to Skidaway Road / Ferguson Ave / Norwood Ave 

 
Chatham County, GA (August 20, 2021) – The Chatham County Department of Engineering will hold an Open 
House concerning improvements to Skidaway Road/Ferguson Ave/Norwood Ave intersection on August 26, 
2021, at 5:00 PM at the Chatham County Public Works building at 7226 Varnedoe Dr. Savannah, GA. This is a 
SPLOST referendum project to improve traffic operations and safety of the intersection. The proposed project 
will include new signalization, left turn lanes at each intersection approach, v   

What: Open House for Intersection Improvements to Skidaway Road / Ferguson Ave / Norwood Ave 

When: Thursday, August 26, 2021, from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Where: Chatham County Public Works building at 7226 Varnedoe Dr. Savannah, GA 

Details: The public is invited to attend anytime during the Open House hours. This will be informal with 
project representatives available to address questions and concerns.  

Information will be available online for review on the Chatham County website at: 
https://engineering.chathamcountyga.gov.  

Written comments concerning this project will be accepted at the meeting or may be submitted online or by 
mail until September 10th, 2021 to:  

Chatham County Department of Engineering 
Attn: Allen Blake, P.E. 
P.O. Box 8161 
Savannah, Georgia 31412 
AlBlake@chathamcounty.org 
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Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 



Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 
 
 


